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Dear Hazlehurst Elementary Parents and Community Members: 

 

I am enthused and deeply committed to making a positive difference in the lives of our children. Thank you for 

allowing me another academic school year to serve as the Instructional Leader of Hazlehurst PK-5 University.  The 

next nine months will be an opportunity for us all to be a part of something great.  Our theme this year is “Mission 

Possible:  Whatever It Takes.”  We will believe all things are possible and will work hard as a team to achieve our 

goals. By addressing school culture, setting high standards for teacher performance, increasing academic 

expectations for all students and engaging the community, it is our vision to become one of the best elementary 

schools in the state of Mississippi. 

 

Though we will utilize research-based best practices and analyze academic data to determine current skill levels 

when setting goals for growth and improvement, we know we cannot reach our goals by ourselves.  The success of 

our school ultimately depends on the ability of our teachers, parents, and community partners working together.  

We invite you to become an active member of our school community through volunteering, joining the PTA, 

attending school events, and participating in our monthly parent meetings.  Research strongly supports that when 

parents/guardians participate and are involved in the education of their children, there is a greater likelihood of 

academic success for the child. Therefore, we desire to work with all stakeholders to develop the most meaningful 

learning experience possible for our Scholars.   

 

If you have questions or concerns, please call us at 601-574-2783.  You are also invited to attend our Open House on 

August 1, 2019, from 5:00-7: 00 pm and our first Parent Information Session on August 22, 2019. We look forward to 

seeing you soon.   

 

Let’s work together to make this year a great year! 

 

Sincerely, 

Kim Luckett-Langston 

Kim Luckett-Langston, Principal 
Hazlehurst PK-5 University 
 

http://www.hazlehurst.k12.ms.us/

